
March 24, 2015 

Gary Spackman 

Director 

State of Idaho 

Department of Water Resources 

322 East Front Street 

PO Box 83720 

Boise, Idaho 83720-0098 

Dear Mr. Spackman: 
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Pursuant to your letter on March 20, 2015 Re: Water Right Delivery Calls Filed by the Big Wood & Little 

Wood Water Users Association, please accept this letter as notice that I, as an affected party, wish to 

participate in contested case proceedings CM-DC-2015-001 and CM-DC-2015-002 related to the delivery 

calls~s<:u_J,J!_f~ 
e~"ftWilliams, Trustee 

I ed R. Williams Revocable Trust 

PO Box 99658 

Seattle, WA 98139 


